
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear David  

Appointment of Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner  
 
As you are aware, the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011 allows for a Police & 
Crime Commissioner to appoint a Deputy Police & Crime Commissioner and to arrange for that 
person to exercise some, but not all, of the Commissioner's functions.  It also requires that any 
proposed appointment for a Deputy shall be subject to a Confirmation Hearing by the Police & 
Crime Panel. 
 
I can confirm that I intend to appoint Mr Andrew Pratt to the role. This appointment will end 
either when I reach the end of my current term of office in May 2024 or I cease to hold office for 
any reason. 
 
Accordingly, I have asked my Director, Angela Harrison to liaise with you to provide the 
necessary papers ahead of a Confirmation Hearing, ideally on the 20 July 2021 or as soon as 
practicable thereafter. 
 
In the meantime, I should be grateful if you could bring this matter to the attention of the Chair of 
the Police and Crime Panel at the earliest opportunity. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Andrew Snowden 
Police & Crime Commissioner for Lancashire 
 

Mr David Fairclough 
 
BY EMAIL ONLY 
 
 
 

Please ask for:  Andrew Snowden 

Telephone:  01772 533587  
Email: commissioner@lancashire-pcc.gov.uk  

Date:  3 June 2021 
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